
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 3/11/2014 4:38:53 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fwd: BART Service Advisory, Mar 11, 2014 

This happens more than once a week. Bart police need better protocols. 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: BART Updates <updates@subscriptions.bart.gov> 
Date: March 11, 2014 at 4:37:58 PM PDT 
To: <rosc@,cpuc.c3.gov> 
Subject: BART Service Advisory, Mar 11, 2014 
Reply-To: <updates@subscriptions.bart.gov> 

Trains are not stopping at Balboa Park. 

Follow us on Twitter (gj.sfbart for news and @sfbartalert for automated service adv 
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